
Greetings from your Treasury Management Team, 

On September 16th, we sent out a communication to you regarding our upcoming launch of the Progressive Web 
Application (PWA) for Treasury Management. As we move into this transition, we are making every possible effort to 
make this as seamless as possible for you. We have created a QR code that you will be able to use on October 22nd 
to take you directly to the new login page. You will find the QR code below.    

 

 

A second option to access the new mobile experience would be to navigate to our website from your mobile device 
and click Bank > Treasury Services.  Once on the Treasury Services page simply click the red ‘New Mobile 
Experience Login’ button. An image of the page is listed below.   

 

Lastly, as a reminder, please make sure your current application is updated to the newest version (12.7.0) before 
October 22nd, in preparation for the launch of the PWA.  

We’re here to help! If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact our treasury support team at 231-
845-3580 or treasurycustomerservice@westshorebank.com. 

Kind Regards, 

Your Treasury Team 
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